
Dear Sir,  
 
It is with regret that I have to write this letter. the Liberal party should be at the 
forefront of encouraging democratic institutions and promoting public participation. 
An Independent ABC is vital while some may claim that the ABC is too left wing this 
is the only counter to the commercial stations that favour big business and are in the 
main right wing. To abolish the only elected member of the ABC board is highly 
detrimental  and I trust you will desist from this foolish act. 
 
Colin MacKenzie. 
 




